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Every child this week has been given a free commemorative book of 'Queen Elizabeth: A
Platinum Jubilee Celebration’ to mark Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee.

THIS WEEK'S
ACHIEVEMENTS
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Having finished second in our |Sth July
league, Bengeworth went into

e ‘Finals Day at Evesham Football INSST IOA‘Q
= \‘il‘.\‘\;‘\“\““\““ Club on Friday 9th July, looking to Scl/[od Clbsed

ustET Sl secure d bronze medal in the
Y g
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Competition in what was to be d

) ulnl“"
=l & very warm 3rd place play-off
N, > i o “ B match against St Mary’s. Our Year

\ e e - 4 and 5 footballers showed great
teamwork, with a special mention

to Grace in Year 4 whose penalty I9th JUIY
nearly broke the netl In the end, Yedr 5 Leavers Service

the tfeam came home with an ot St Peters Church

impressive 6-0 victory and big
smiles all round. With 6 of Spm - 6:30pm
Bengeworth's players being from
Year Y, the football team are
looking strong for yedr's season.
Well done everyonel

[9th July

Congratulations to Archie, Nikodem,
Mito, Jaxon, Viktoria, Presiyan, Natalie,
Louis, Lilah, Amelia, Ava, and Darcy.

These children proudly shared their
progress dnd achievements with
Mrs Potter and Mrs Shaw whilst

enjoying da delicious cake

Little Stars

HugeI conglrafful‘;ﬂéons to OLllr
newly qualified Emotiona
Literacy Support Assistants! Both
A dﬂ'ﬁ oit tl/le :FéW‘MI Mrs f\)llar’ri*:wpand Mrs Gallot, as
well as Mrs Townsin from our
This week, Reception have been lucky partner Bretforton School, have
enough to spend time at Sandfield been successful in gdining their
Farm. During the day they were able to acereditation and join Mrs
experience life on a real working farm Morgan in her work as an ELSA

o soact
and enjoyed dctivities such ds forest +r£?neiﬁ;?£,;e§§'rfdusfi?éﬂa|

Tth September

Congratulations to Nel, Rowan, Aidan, school, wq+ching the combine psychologis+, Mr Mackelworth, to
Ellis, Jacob and Casey. hdarvester and wa’rchinE the cows graze | support the emotional FIQST WAlg
in the field! Big thanks to Emma for development of our children in OngpM

school. Well done on your

helping the children to learn so much cucoess and hard werk

@@E@@ﬁ %%5@%%%%% about the farm and enjoy their day.
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Congratulations to Lewis, Charlotte,
Lily-April , Alan Jack, Lilly, Artur,
Eli, Tymur, Oliver and Alfie
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The bikeability team are

. looking for competent cyclists
Thefﬁju_llf‘ %onqliso}_? Crgﬁ Club We would welcome all donations of good quality second hand who rhgsige in V\,I)orcgsfegshwe

Creldri"‘is neye’\erJr’thire:/rer)?stvn school uniform; if you have any items of school uniform you hing chil oo 4

o = o .
: |d be happy to donate, please drop these off at either

Stickmen. It was wonderful to ed PPy To condi®, pecee crop These ©

see edch child’s personality

teaching children and are
avdilable in school term time
shine through'in their

hool offi hours to work flexibly on zero
school ofTice. hours contracts. Please see the
Job listing via - here
f f
creations. Well done crafters,
what fun we have had! @ @

Year 2 journeyed to Stratford Upon Avon to voya

?\e dlong the River Avon yesterday. The children were dble to identify
the transport methods people use fo travel along the river and the many
animals that call the River Avon their home. Of course, they couldn’t leave without a well-deserved play in the park!

elements of the settlement surrounding the river,

Our children love building at Forest
School and they make great use of
wooden pallets. We desperately need
some new ones, so if you have any that
you could bring fo either setting, we
would love to make use of them

Yedr 2 had a wonderful
morning edrlier this week
playing Danish Longball. They
had d go batting and fielding
whilst trying to dodge a
moving object. Lots of fun
wds had using the skills they

- learnt this half term.
Our Reception dnd Year | Supastrikers footbdllers enjoyed: theirldst:session’of
footbgll on Wednesday, having-workedhard-over the past few weeks:to'develop
theieskills:* Congratuldtions fo Ndtantand:Ddvid who were recognised.-for their
progress and: tedm work over the course of ‘the club. Their coach; Alex; praised all
the children foritheir teamskills dnd'is looking forward to running this.club agdin
2 in the new, dcademic yedr.

Bf\r\J RECEPTION MAKE A SPLASH
Reception made the most of the hot weather with d refreshing
wdter morning on Tuesddy. They especially loved the opportunity to
We are currently looking for
- KS2 Support Professional

get the teachers wetl
- SEND KS2 Support Professional

For more information and d application form visit

www.bengeworthdcddemy.co.uk/vdacdncies

The summer
Raring2gol magazine is now
online for Hereford and
Worcester, and is full of
gredt things fo do for your
families over the
holidays. There is a
summer bucket list of fun
afforddble activity ideds on
page 8, some great book
reviews on pages 20 & 2|,
dlong with information
dbout fhe Summer readin
Challenge on page 22, an
plenty more

Click Here



http://www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/vacancies
https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/131935/cycle-instructor-casual-/?fbclid=IwAR0gbyr_o3nwQKp92LW-r2pfBHO9Rp9gzMNQXrbNVMchziOPhww3V3TuhdM
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/herefordandworcester/summer/

